
 

 
  

U.S. SMALL BUSINESS 
ADMINISTRATION 
WASHINGTON, DC 20416  

Date:03/25/2008 

Cody Godwin - Chief Financial Officer 
Two Hawk Employment Service 
3021 N ROBERTS AVE, 
Lumberton, NC - 28360-9071  
 
I am pleased to advise you as a result of a recent program recertification, your concern's 
status as a "qualified HUBZone small business concern (SBC)" will continue. Your 
concern continues to be eligible to receive HUBZone contracting opportunities, and 
continues to be included in the listing of qualified HUBZone small business concerns 
found on the Internet at http://www.sba.gov/hubzone.  
 
This HUBZone Certification will remain in effect at least until the results of the 2010 
census are publicly released, around mid-2011. This is provided that your concern 
remains in compliance with the program's other continuing eligibility requirements.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Michael P. McHale  
Director 
Office of HUBZone Program  
 
REFERENCE: RCF-6c  

 
HUBZone Certification 
Number: 10617 
SBA Customer ID: 
P0276498  

 
 
  


